
FREE LEARNING FOR SUSTAINABILITY SURGERIES 
 
Are you interested in developing environmental work, Forest Schools, Eco-Schools, 
the outdoor classroom, off-site visits or your school grounds?   If so, you may wish to 
book in for a ‘Learning for Sustainability’ surgery at the Professional Development 
Centre in Woodside Road, Norwich for advice and support.   These surgeries will be 
held by Nell Seal who co-ordinates the Broad Futures Project, which aims to support 
teachers with Learning for Sustainability, using the Broads as a context.   Nell can 
offer ideas for activities, signposting to existing resources, support with the  
Eco-Schools process and advice about facilitating self-led or provider-led off-site 
visits.  These subsidised sessions can be offered to you because of funding from the 
Broads Authority Sustainable Development Fund and EADEN’s ‘Enabling Effective 
Support for the Global Dimension in Education’, a DfID initiative.   The upcoming 
surgeries will be held on: 
 
Thursday 30th March 2006 
Monday 24th April 2006 
Monday 3rd July 2006    
 
To book your 1 hour one-to-one session with Nell, please call Joy Lambert on 01553 
774023 or e-mail joy.lambert@norfolk.gov.uk 
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